
Thursday, June 19, 2014
Plum Borough SD
Timothy Glasspool
900 Elicker Road 
Plum, PA 15239

Greetings Superintendent Glasspool:

Please be advised that the special education plan for Plum Borough SD is complete and has been accepted 
by the Pennsylvania Department of Education for implementation during the July 1, 2014 to June 30, 2017 
cycle. The Department is available to work with you to implement your plan.

This letter confirms that the Plum Borough SD meets the Chapter 14.104 requirements. 

As a Phase 3 LEA, the next due date for the special education plan is 5/1/2017. Please contact your BSE 
Advisor with any questions that may arise regarding the implementation and/or modification of the special 
education plan.  We look forward to working with you. Should you have questions or concerns related to 
Comprehensive Planning, please contact the Bureau of Special Education at 717-772-2647. 

Sincerely yours,

Patricia Hozella| Director
Department of Education | Bureau of Special Education
333 Market Street | Hbg PA 17126
Phone: 717.783.6134 | Fax: 717.783.6139
www.education.state.pa.us


